
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 
 

A message from Whitehorse Industries Team regarding COVID-19 
 
We are writing to share an update on how we are addressing COVID-19. 
 
At Whitehorse Industries everyone’s health and safety is always high on our priority, we are committed 
to playing our part in reducing the risk to our employees, clients, couriers. 
 
We have implemented additional safety precautions and procedures to look after the health and 
wellbeing of all of our staff and visitors to our premises. Ranging from extra cleaning, social distancing, 
self-isolation and risk identification.   
 
We are following the Government guidelines to support the efforts to contain the spread of 
Coronavirus. 
 
We are asking visitors to our premises not to attend if they have flu like symptoms or close contact with 
Covid-19, 
 
Whitehorse Industries is operating as per usual, we would like to reassure our valued clients 
that our team are taking extra precautions.  
 
At this stage our work has not been impacted and there is no need to put on hold current orders. 
 
We will keep you updated on any changes to our operations as the situation continues to evolve. 
 
We urge everyone to stay safe and look after one another, continue to support businesses as we work 
through this tough time together.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Geoff Tobias, Adrian Gillam & Craig Winters 
Directors  
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